May 2018
Dear Club Secretary

South-West Step 6 & 7 League structure

Over the last few months meetings have been held with interested parties regarding football in the South
West of England. The Cornwall and Devon Football Association’s, the South West Peninsula League and the
Devon & Exeter League together with the Football Association have agreed an outline for a new structure to
commence for the 2019/20 season.

| have issued statements, which you may have read during these discussions but | consider it necessary now
to involve the Clubs that will hopefully fill the Leagues at Step 6 and 7 in Cornwall and Devon. It is with this in
mind that there will be three meetings, details below, where | and Laurence Jones, Head of the National
League System will outline the proposals and take questions from the floor. Please choose which one is most
convenient for you to attend.

=  Wednesday 23 May at Truro College —Room F035 starting at 6.30pm
* Monday 4 June at University of St Mark & St John, Plymouth (Lecture Theatre) starting at 7.45pm
= Tuesday 5 June at Tiverton Football Club starting at 6.30 pm

| look forward to meeting you at one of these gatherings.

Ray Lewis
Chairman, FA Leagues Committee
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